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Agenda Item 
Item 5. B. - Presentation by Ted Suss, Friends of the Minnesota Valley 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Ted Suss, Executive Director of Friends of the Minnesota Valley, will report on the 2017 county fair project to the Board.  

Managers may remember that the LMRWD agreed to participate in a project with Friends of the Minnesota Valley to attend 

county fairs within the Minnesota River basin to promote better water management.  Mr. Suss will present a report on the 

project to the Board and answer any questions the Board may have 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
Motion to receive and file report 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, May 16, 2018 


